

EXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT

KAILEIGH A. TAPA MAYOR

February 24, 1998

Scott W. Jordan, C.E.O. In The Crib Productions 141 Hampshire Street Suite 2 Auburn ME 04210

Dear Scott:

As the Mayor of Lewiston, I wanted to take a moment to applaud your efforts in regards to providing activities for area youth and highlighting ethnic cultures. The **Hip Hop Festival, Rap & Dunk 97, and Fashion Fest 98** are exemplary testaments to your continued interest in the young people within our community.

idea

Your enthusiasm and creativity are greatly appreciated. Indeed, individuals like yourself make a difference within the community, as they have a **vision and goals** . . . and strive to meet them

Again, thank you for your efforts, and please keep me informed as to your upcoming events.

Sincerely,

Kaileigh A. Tara

Mayor of Lewiston

dapw

file: Scott W. Jordan - Mayor